
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 072 OF 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/26/95/1 

 

 

14 July 2020 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 067 of 2020 regarding Fireworks Display in 

Rinella Bay, Kalkara – The Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No 067 of 2020 regarding Fireworks 

Display in Rinella Bay, Kalkara – The Grand Harbour, the fireworks display will still be 

held on Friday 17th July 2020 but starting at 2000 hours and finishing at 2330 hours. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No. 067 of 2020 will remain 

valid. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Chart affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 
 


